
Click to view this email in a browser  

 

1st REHEARSAL 
MONDAY 

OCTOBER 30 
7:00 PM 

 

 

 

My Dear Sarasota Choral Society Friends, 
  
I am very excited to know that I will soon be seeing you for another season of Handel’s 
Messiah.  
  
There continues to be a lot of chaos in the world following a long season of uncertainty; 
people in general have been less inclined to commit to going out when not necessary 
and more glued to screens.  
  
I find that through the last few years, music has been an incredible source of comfort 
and hope, a place where our differences do not matter, and a rare way to find unity in 
such a divided world.   
  
It is my prayer that you will come back and share your gift of singing with us, and that 
you will also encourage someone new to come and participate in this special 
experience. 
  
To know that we all share in this powerful masterwork, not only here but around the 
world, as many organizations do all over our planet, brings true hope for universal 
peace and love.  
  
See you on Monday, October 30th at 7 pm in the sanctuary at Church of the Palms, 
3224 Bee Ridge Rd.  
  
All Best, 
  
Genevieve Beauchamp 
Artistic Director 
 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

http://hosted.verticalresponse.com/391287/2f9c704a16/1616589690/156f88df64/


 6 MONDAYS! 
7 PM 

  
October 30*  
November 6, 13, 20, 27 
Closed Dress Rehearsal - December 4 
  
*Please arrive early to pick up your membership card if you have registered online and 
paid.  If you haven't registered or paid, you may do so at the 1st rehearsal.  $25 dues - cash, 
check or PayPal. 
  
  

77th Performance of Handel's Messiah  
Church of the Palms 

3224 Bee Ridge Road  
  

Saturday  
December 9, 2023 

4 PM  
Tickets  

$25   
  
If you want to go to our website, please click here 
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